
LUBS PG012

caref
Typewritten Text
Academic Quality and Standards Team
Received by e-mail 03/11/2011











ACADEMIC QUALITY AND STANDARDS TEAM 
RECEIVED BY E-MAIL 15/02/2012 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
<<>> 24 February 2012 
 
 
 
Dear <<>>, 
 
Thank you for your recent Examiner's Report for Corporate Work-Based programmes. 
 
We are very pleased with your comments on our programmes especially those around learning 
outcomes and the overall structure which you have once again deemed as excellent. 
 
We continually review our assessment methods and are happy that you feel these are appropriate, 
and it is always gratifying to have our teaching methods reviewed and found to be of a standard that 
allows our students to make good progress. 
 
As our students are mature professionals we believe that they bring their expertise ‘into the 
classroom’ such that practice can be viewed within the context of current research and up-to-date 
business models. 
 
The minor weakness that you have flagged in your report around the difficulty that some of the 
students appear to have around both contextualising work-based learning into written work and 
utilising more critical analysis has been taken on board and initially we will discuss this with our 
teaching team with a view to identifying a means to ensure that this is addressed for future 
programmes. 
 
Your continued praise for our staff is very rewarding and we are very grateful for your supportive 
comments and your continued guidance for our programmes. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
<<>> 
Dean 
Leeds University Business School 
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